
2nd announcement ECD 2021. 

 

THE CRYOGENICS SOCIETY OF EUROPE |  
Postbus 217 | 7500AE Enschede | Netherlands 

Dear cryo-colleague, 
 
As you will have noticed the European Cryogenics Days this year will be a fully online event on 
November 3rd and 4th. The program is still under construction but we intend to open the event with 
the General Meeting of the CSE followed by invited plenary talks filling the morning of November 3rd. 
Also in the morning of November 4th, we will have plenary talks. The afternoons will be filled with 
posters and exhibitions. The platform we will be using is Whova (also used by CEC/ICMC). 
 
With this format of invited talks brought to you by key players in the field, combined with poster 
sessions (addressing the technologies which are being studied) and exhibitions (addressing the 
already available solutions) we would like to provide to our members and other interested people a 
discussion platform concerning the increasing number of cryogenic applications with their future 
needs and available solutions now and in the future. 
 
Confirmed invited talks at this moment: 
Holger Kollmus (GSI): Progress in FAIR cryogenics 
Bart Beulen (CryoSol): Cryo-Electron Microscopy 
Steffen Grohmann (KIT): Cryogenics in the Einstein Telescope 
Huayong Zhao (Loughborough University): Can cryogenic fluids be applied in transportation? 
Alexander Brinkman (University of Twente): Developments in Quantum Technology 
Alexander Regnat (Kiutra): Magnetic refrigeration for Quantum Applications 
 
Attendance fee: CSE members: free; non-CSE members 20 euro via Paypal. This 20 euro may 
also cover a CSE membership for the remaining period of 2021 (in the ECD registration procedure, 
you will need to confirm the request to become a member) 
 
Exhibition: We invite our corporate members to register for the online exhibition. The exhibition will 
be free of charge for CSE corporate members. Companies and institutes that are not (yet) corporate 
members of the CSE will be charged 400 euros. Also here, the company or institute can become a 
corporate member of CSE at no further charge for 2021 (and again, request to be confirmed in the 
ECD registration procedure). Please contact Beth Evans for further information and pre-registration 
as an exhibitor: beth.evans@ukaea.uk 
 
Posters: 
We intend to have online poster sessions in the afternoons with ample opportunity for interaction. If 
you are interested to present a poster, contact Lionel Duband for further information and for 
submitting your abstract, max 200 words: lionel.duband@cea.fr 
 
Further information: 
General: Marcel ter Brake: chairman@cryoeurope.org 
Financial and internet platform issues: treasurer@cryoeurope.org 
 
Please forward this announcement to contacts in your network that may be interested. 
 
We hope to welcome you on November 3rd and 4th! 
 
CSE Board 
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